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The congregation of St.Paul’s Church, Ingersoll, have responded
to an appeal made to them and have subseribed $250 annually, for
three years, to support a missionary.

Dr. Robertson says: “ Why not extend this system, and bring
the Home Mission work of the church more nearly before our con-
gregations. We heard of one missionary, who is only a student, of
whose letters, when read to the congregation, some people said that
‘ they understood them and liked them better than Paul’s letters.’
And one word to Home Bissionaries: Write more, send in items of
interest, let the church know of your work and its progress, other-
wise you will be forgotten and the T. M. treasury will suffer. The
ordinary church memory is a coarse seive and leaks badly.”

MissioNARY NOTES.

A neat frame church, stone foundation, was erected at Fleming,
and opened on the 31st August by the Superintendent of Missions.

The congregation at Wolseley is building a manse.

The congregation at Maple Creek is getting stone on the ground
with a view to building a church.

The church at Sheppard, near Calgary, was lately opened.

A church is to be built at Springbank, west of Calgary.

Steps have been taken to build a church 8 miies south of Shoal
Lake, on the Manitoba & Northwestern Railway.

Mr. J. C. Cameron is doing excellent work at Kenlis as missionary.

A church is being built at Innisfail and a manse at Edmonton.

Mr. J. T. Morton, of London; England, has lent £100 each, for
five years, without interest, to the Nelson and Innisfail congrega-
tions to build churches, and £100 more for other points like Revel-
stcke in the Calgary district, on similar eonditions.

The Rev. C. W. Gordon is leaving Banff this autumn to go to
Scotland. He will be much missed.

The Rev. K. A. Munro, formerly of Pine Creek, returns to the
Presbytery of Calgary from Scotland next month.

A MissioN OUTING.

Dr. Bryce, of Manitoba College, has hahded us the following notes
of a missionary tour:

Ozbow and Alameda—Southeastern Assiniboia has now become
accessible by the building of the Souris branch of the C. P. R.
Hitherto it has been liftle visited by ministers of our church. On
August 14th, Oxbow and Alameda were occupied by the writer.
This is a field which, for the summer months, has been held for the
last ten years by the Queen’s College Missionary Society. It has
been hard and trying work, for the people were 80 miles from the
railway and had no market. All honor to this persevering stu-
dents’ society. Now they have their reward. Osbow and Ala-
meda, as the writer saw them with two audiences of 100 and 150,
are a good congregation, and their young pastor, Rev. T. Scott, a



